
From:
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: State of Emergency mandate
Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 9:33:32 AM

Please you can not do this again to the Queensland people it will mean death to a lot of us
with mental health issues I myself included I am barely holding on now from what's
happened to us all here in Australia not just Queensland 
I know this email probably won't even be read but just incase it is I am asking you on
behalf of all who can't speak up or can't email you please don't do this to us all. 
Marilyn Phyllis Eves 
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